
Panamanian President Says New
Cuba-U.S. Relations Will
Strengthen Unity

Panama City, July 22 (RHC)-- A statement from the Foreign Ministry of Panama reports that President Juan Carlos Varela said the restoration of relations between Cuba and the United States will strengthen continental unity.

In the document, released in Panama City, the Government of Panama congratulated the governments and peoples of Cuba and the United States "for the reopening of the Cuban embassy in Washington, a firm step in the restoration of diplomatic relations between the two countries."
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relations-will-strengthen-unity

Radio Habana Cuba

https://www.radiohc.cu/index.php/en/noticias/nacionales/63401-panamanian-president-says-new-cuba-us-relations-will-strengthen-unity
https://www.radiohc.cu/index.php/en/noticias/nacionales/63401-panamanian-president-says-new-cuba-us-relations-will-strengthen-unity

